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STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL 

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 
Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 
Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
August 3, 2023 
 
Domenica Tatasciore 
Site Acquisition Specialist 
Crown Castle 
1800 West Park Drive 
Westborough, MA  01581 
Domenica.Tatasciore@crowncastle.com 
 
RE: EM-VER-064-230726 - Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless notice of intent to 

modify an existing telecommunications facility located at 219 New Park Avenue, 
Hartford, Connecticut. 

 
Dear Domenica Tatasciore: 
 
The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your letter dated August 3, 2023, 
requesting withdrawal of the above-referenced exempt modification. The Council hereby 
acknowledges your request to withdraw the exempt modification. 
 
The check for the filing fee was deposited on July 26, 2023. The Council will issue a refund for 
the filing fee. 
 
The Council declares this exempt modification to no longer be pending before this agency.  
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Council office. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Melanie A. Bachman 
Executive Director 
 
MAB/ANM/dll 
 
c: The Honorable Luke Bronin, Mayor, City of Hartford (luke.bronin@hartford.gov) 
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From: Tatasciore, Domenica <Domenica.Tatasciore@crowncastle.com>  
Sent: Thursday, August 3, 2023 11:07 AM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Cc: Fontaine, Lisa <Lisa.Fontaine@ct.gov> 
Subject: RE: Verizon Exempt Modification - 219 New Park Road, Hartford, CT 
 
Hi, 
 
Regarding my application for this site that I submitted last week, I am respectfully asking that the 
review be cancelled and that the check not be deposited.   
Please advise. 
 
Thank you! 
 
DOMENICA TATASCIORE 
Site Acquisition Specialist 
T: 508-621-9161 
CROWN CASTLE 
1800 West Park Drive, Westborough, MA  01581 
CrownCastle.com 
 
 
 
From: Tatasciore, Domenica  
Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2023 10:30 AM 
To: siting.council@ct.gov 
Cc: Fontaine, Lisa <Lisa.Fontaine@ct.gov> 
Subject: Verizon Exempt Modification - 219 New Park Road, Hartford, CT 
 
Good Morning, 
 
One original and two copies of Verizon’s Exempt Modification application for 219 New Park 
Road, Hartford, CT were overnighted to your office for this morning delivery. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
 
DOMENICA TATASCIORE 
Site Acquisition Specialist 
T: 508-621-9161 
CROWN CASTLE 
1800 West Park Drive, Westborough, MA  01581 
CrownCastle.com 
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